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Dates for your diary Summer Term 2018  

 
Monday 16th July - Pupil reports sent to parents 
 
Thursday 19th July - SCHOOL CLOSES 2.30PM FINISH (No 
Afterschool Club)  
 
Tuesday 4th September - Teacher Training Day 
Wednesday 5th September - SCHOOL REOPENS TO PUPILS 
 

School Contact Information 
Tel: 01604 842958 
Email: admin@sunnysideprimaryacademy.org 
Website: www.sunnysideprimaryacademy.org 
Catering: Kingswood Catering 

Payments: www.parentpay.com 
Communication: Groupcall Expressions App 
Uniform - www.pbparentsonline.co.uk/sunnysideprimary 

Changes to Newsletter 
Please be advised all new and changed additions to the news-
letter will be highlighted by a green box or text. 
Urgent and important information will be in red. 
Any information relating to The Friends of Sunnyside will be in 
blue. 

School Hours  
8.45am All classroom doors open. 
8.55am All classroom doors to be locked. 
3.30pm All children finish school. 

 
If your child arrives after 8.55am please bring them into 
school via the office to sign in.  
If before 9am your child will be marked as present and not 
late. Arriving after 9am will be marked as late on your 
child’s record. 

Friends of Sunnyside Events  
 

Thursday 12th July - School Disco  

Friends of Sunnyside 
FOS meet every Tuesday 9am—10.30am at school. FOS are 
always happy for new members to join and help in a fundraising 
event for the school.  We are currently raising money for our 
playground.  We look forward to some new faces joining us. 

Drop In Times  - Mrs Oliver 
 

Mondays— 9.00 a.m.  

Class Assemblies  
Class assemblies start promptly at 3pm. Parents please 
come to the main school office to watch you child’s 
performance. 
 
18th July—The Silverbacks (starts 2.30pm) 
 

A word from our 
Principal  
 
 
This week saw the final 
sports day - we will find 
out which is the overall 
winning house when all 
the points from sports and learning are 
added up - the trophy will then be 
presented in assembly on Thursday.  For the 
last 2 years Benham house has won so 
whether they can complete the hat-trick 
remains to be seen!  All the children met 
their teachers for the next academic year 
whether this was in our setting or when our 
Year 6 children went to visit their secondary 
school.  It was the first time as a school we 
did a 2-day transition - I'm looking forward 
to seeing the work they produced in their 
new classrooms in September.   
 
I hope you all have a good final week at 
school.  
 
 

Year 4 trip to the Fitzwilliam Museum. 
Year  Four had a very exciting day on Wednesday at 
the Fitzwilliam Museum in Cambridge. They explored 
the Egyptian Galleries and added to their knowledge. 
They enjoyed finding out more about mummification 
and the pharaohs. There was also time to explore 
some of the other galleries, adding to their knowledge 
about the Greeks and Romans. A highlight had to be 
the Armoury Galleries, where we were amazed by the 
size and weight of the armour and swords. All of the 
children behaved beautifully. 

 



 
 
 
 
KS2 Sports Day was a wonderful event enjoyed by all of our children within Years 3, 4, 5 
and 6. The event started with the children taking part in running races within their year 
groups to earn points for their houses! After the running events attention turned to the 
field activities! Activities ranging from javelin to long jump to football dribble to shuttle 
runs meant that all children could show their skills in the range of sports tasks on show. All 
the children earned points for their house. These points will be added to the KS1 Sports 
Day outcomes to decide the winning house and then the points will contribute to the over-
all house competition for the year.  
Thank you to all the parents who came to support the event; the children loved having you 
there and we hope you enjoyed the parents and toddler races as much as we did! But the 
biggest thanks must go to the children who demonstrated wonderful sportsmanship and 
courage throughout the morning giving 100% to each and every event! Well done!  
 

 

    
 

 

 

KS2 SPORTS 


